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Year 5 & 6 – Overnight Great Aussie Bush Camp 2021 

(KINCUMBER CAMPUS) 
Expression of Interest 

 
   Wednesday 3 March 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Plans are being made for a combined Kentlyn and Ruse Public Schools three day overnight camp to The Great Aussie 
Bush Camp, Kincumber Campus for Years 5 and 6. The excursion will be from Wednesday 9 June until Friday 11th 
June 2021.  This is an amazing opportunity for our students to experience a wide range of activities that they may 
normally not get the chance to do.  These include rock climbing, canoeing, giant swing, raft building, fencing and archery.  
All of these activities are conducted by highly trained instructors who are able to teach our students to participate safely 
and within their own comfort zone.  It is an adventure camp and will include activities that are fun, challenging, diverse 
and memorable.  If you would like some more information about the camp, please visit the following website:  
https://www.bushcamp.com.au/locations/kincumber/  
 
Due to the very generous donation of our P&C of $2,000, the cost of this camp is now $300.00. This includes 
meals, accommodation and transport in air-conditioned coaches.  If you would like your child to participate 
please send in the permission note below with your $25.00 deposit by Friday, 12 March, 2021.  
 
Below is a proposed payment plan for parents and carers to follow if required.  Of course, parents/carers can pay the full 
amount of $300.00 at any time before Friday 4 June, when the last installment is required. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns with meeting payments, please contact Ms Kavallaris for possible further support.    
 
 

Payment Amount Date Due  
Deposit  $25.00 12 March 2021 
2nd installment  $25.00 19 March 2021 
3rd Installment  $50.00 1 April 2021 
4th Installment  $50.00  23 April 2021 
5th Installment  $50.00 3 May 2021 
6th Installment  $50.00 21May 2021 
Final Installment $50.00  4 June 2021  

 
 
Please Note: School representation and attendance at excursions, special school activities and out of school 

activities is dependent upon the continued demonstration of appropriate behaviour and an appropriate attitude 
in all aspects of school life. 

Regards, 

 

 
Carol Ward & Tracey Rogers      Androula Kavallaris  
Stage 3 Teachers       Principal  
    
 
 
 
 

https://www.bushcamp.com.au/locations/kincumber/
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Please return to the office by Friday 12 March 2021  
 
  

 
 
 
I would like my child __________________________________ of class _________ to attend the Year 5 and 6 overnight 

excursion camp from Wednesday 9 June until Friday 11th June 2021 to The Great Aussie Bush-Camp, Kincumber 

Campus.  

I understand a deposit of $25.00 is required to secure my child’s attendance. 
 I also understand that transport is by a coach and that my child’s participation is subject to meeting the expectations 

outlined above. 

 

 

Parent/Carer’s Signature: _________________________________________ Date: __________ 

Year 5 & 6 – Overnight Great Aussie Bush Camp 2021 
(KINCUMBER CAMPUS) 


